Mullion Christmas Lights

The Mullion Lights have been in existence for 25 years, and from small
beginnings with a few trees in brackets on buildings with globe lights strung
up on gutters and a main tree by the Parish Notice board, the lights have
grown into something we could not imagine back then. With the advent of
LED lights which are much brighter and more colourful and easier to put up
and the range in the Village we cover has grown 5 fold. Our latest edition
are two 8ft. X 4ft. Signs made by our own members “saying Welcome to
Mullion” paid for with a donation. Our Committee has also grown to 12
working members all with specific jobs to do which is the success of our
Mullion Lights.

Just want to say none of this would be possible without the very generous
help we get from the Village, namely The Mounts Bay Inn, who give a lot of
money each year for upkeep and acquiring new lights followed by the Parish
Council who cover our insurance costs. The village businesses and the two
other hotels also donate monies followed by householders who have lights
on their properties. Recently we have had a grant from the Windmill trust for
the purchase of replacement static displays. Thanks also go to Gary at
Christophers for the storage of all our lights.



